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3rd October 2023

Harlequin Aris Takeover
is now at The Belfry Shopping Centre

Please join us on Saturday 7™ October for

Saturday 7 performance, as part of the Harlequin Arts
Takeover.

The Harlegquin has had to close at short
notice and this event will now take place at
The Belfry Shopping Centre, Redhill RH1 1ST.

Paid parking is available and access is on
Queensway Road.

Please meet inside The Belfry, near The
Grape Tree and Muffin Break at 1.30pm. We
will be performing from 2pm.

Please wear your choir polo shirt and black

bottoms.
gg; o}ixﬁq 2 Please bring a drink with you. There will be
" “3 = refreshments available to buy if you'd like to

@ £5 .
o &"gw bring some money.

Please email us on info@include.org or call us
on 0791 8470 190 as soon as possible if you
would like to attend.

Bast wishes

ARl A

Alx Lewer
Choir Director
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